From: Morrison, Julia

To: "Steven Currie"; John Dominguez

Cc: Barber, Ericka

Subject: RE: Audit Submission to Chancellor"s Office
Date: Thursday, February 25, 2021 12:52:02 PM

Thank you Steven.

From: Steven Currie <scurrie@cwdl.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 12:44 PM

To: Morrison, Julia <Julia-Morrison@Redwoods.edu>; John Dominguez <jdominguez@cwdl.com>
Cc: Barber, Ericka <Ericka-Barber@Redwoods.edu>

Subject: RE: Audit Submission to Chancellor's Office

CAUTION:This message was sent from an external sender and did not originate from College of the
Redwoods. If you are unsure of the authenticity of the sender, DO NOT click any links or download
any attachments.

Hi Julia,

We will be submitting all the audits today and tomorrow to the chancellors office and all other
required organizations for 2019-20. This includes the following:

e Chancellor’s Office

e California Department of Education

e State Department of Social Services

e Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges

e State Controller’s Office

e Federal Audit Clearinghouse

The only one we cannot submit to is the US Department of Education EZ Audit. That must be done
by the District.

Regards,

Steven Currie, CPA
Senior Manager

Direct: (619) 504-5317

Fax: (858) 565-7399

Email: SCurrie@CWDL.com

From: Morrison, Julia <Julia-Morrison@Redwoods.edu>
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 12:40 PM

To: John Dominguez <jdominguez@cwdl.com>; Steven Currie <scurrie@cwdl.com>
Cc: Barber, Ericka <Ericka-Barber@Redwoods.edu>

Subject: Audit Submission to Chancellor's Office

Good afternoon John and Steven,
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Can you please let me know when the District Audit has been submitted to the Chancellor’s Office?
Thanks,

Julia Morrison

Vice President, Administrative Services/CBO
College of the Redwoods

(707) 476-4122



